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June 23, 2020 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
As you are aware, district school boards across the province are working on different possibilities for 
student re-entry to school in September. One such re-entry option may require our students to resume 
the learning from home strategy. In order to be best prepared for that scenario, we invite families to 
keep any Board-


